
PLEASE REPLY TO:-

PO Box 570 

Redhill RH1 2WZ 

Graham Hill 

Policy Officer BBFC 

3 Soho Square W1D 3HD 6th October 2015 

Dear Mr Hill, 

RE : GUIDELINES. 

May we have reply to our letter of 12th August 2015 (copy enclosed) . This is an important issue and 

must be addressed. Prohibition of the depiction of lawful activities is unjustifiable. 

Yours for freedom of expression, 

E. Goodman 

Chair of CAC. 

encs 

Enquiries to the Secretary, 25 Middleton Close, Fareham, Hampshire P014 1 QN 
Tel:  01329 284471
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